
Volume 2 Issue 3 April 2021 

New Production Line 

Big News! HempWood® will begin setting 

up a new floor and panel processing line in 

Murray, KY. Because HempWood® is 

dedicated to providing our customers with 

superior eco-friendly products, we decided 

to expand. By staying local to our roots, we 

can still support our local farmers and 

provide employment to our community. 

Contact sales@hempwood.com for 

information on our dealer program.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hemp Growing Season  

The hemp growing season is quickly 

approaching! Most of the farmers within 

the area will be planting at the end of 

this month or early May. HempWood® 

is happy to be able to support our local 

farmers by using hemp within 100 miles 

of our factory. With the upcoming 

season, we hope that our local farmers 

will have a plentiful crop!   

ANNOUNCEMENT: Mother’s Day will be here before you know it. Make sure to let mom 

know she is appreciated. A HempWood picture frame for your family picture would make 

the perfect addition to mom’s decor! Go to www.hempwood.com to find more information. 
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NoCo Hemp Expo Recap  

This past month our team travelled to 

Denver, CO to the NoCo Hemp Expo. This 

event provided our team the opportunity to 

collaborate with other hemp enthusiast. 

While at NoCo, the truck and trailer were 

stolen not once, but twice. While the truck 

and trailer are both still missing, we can 

conclude that the experience at NoCo was a 

positive one. If you were at NoCo and 

provided contact information to our team, 

please reconnect at sales@hempwood.com.  

As always, thank you for your support! 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

sales@hempwood.com                            www.hempwood.com                              (888) 338-1235 

Make sure to follow us on Facebook and Instagram! 

HempWood | Facebook 

HempWood (@hempwood_) • Instagram photos and videos 

 

Earth Day   

Earth Day falls on April 22nd this year. 

Established in 1970, Earth Day serves as a 

day to remind us that if we care for the Earth 

the Earth will care for us. At HempWood®, we 

are committed to being sustainable and eco-

friendly. As we celebrate this upcoming Earth 

Day, let us remember the importance of our 

home and shed light on the threats to our 

planet, such as deforestation. HempWood® 

wishes you a “Happy Earth Day!”  

mailto:sales@hempwood.com
mailto:sales@hempwood.com
http://www.hempwood.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hempwood/?__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARDMUV-VQX3opOh_2KipjImg18w5KpZsmazTX-o0CTs61K9iIch2CqhyQHKKc1pZdXKwVDgUhhl8Z6pcvAYrlfwEDlFoof9PscMEix_Zhut81zsB5NY8Kcag0J8U97-kMJLciJ5wPmSdu2EywsgWHzQRinhS_5p9RPZ61S_hXRmrdS6Ox3PNnwmkseu-V_B2TYfDt14z-wVwGQklndI6rSS2
https://www.instagram.com/hempwood_/

